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C°"ab°;“e Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

RE: 2005 James Wood Blvd / Council File No. 18-1242

Eric Lieberman <ericl@gesgms.com> Wed, Jul 31, 2019 at 11:55 AM
To: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Cc: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@]acity.org>, Kevin Golden <kevin.golden@l]acity.org>, Jane Choi
<jane.choi@lacity.org>, helen chen <helenchen134@gmail.com>

Hi Rita,

Yes, that is correct.
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RE: 2005 James Wood Blvd / Council File No. 18-1242

Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org> Wed, Jul 31, 2019 at 11:53 AM
To: Eric Lieberman <ericl@gesgms.com>

Cc: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@]acity.org>, Kevin Golden <kevin.golden@l]acity.org>, Jane Choi
<jane.choi@lacity.org>, helen chen <helenchen134@gmail.com>

Mr. Lieberman,

For clarification, you are consenting to an extension of the time limit from August 27, 2019 to November 21, 2019. Is this
correct?

Rita
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INFINITELY GROUP, INC.

July 19, 2019

The Honorable Planning and Land Use Management Committee
City of Los Angeles City Council

Room 395 City Hall

200 N. Spring Street

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Council File No. 18-1242
2005 James Wood Blvd
CPC-2017-712-GPA-VZC-HD-VCU-SPR
ENV-2017-713-MND

Dear Committee Members,

| am the owner representative for the above addresses. Our project is seeking approval
under the above case numbers.

On September 13, 2018 the City Planning Commission adopted the Mitigated Negative
Declaration, Approved and Recommended that City Council adopt the General Plan
Amendment, Vesting Zone Change and Site Plan Review.

After consultations with the Department of City Planning it has been determined that
more time is required for review of the Mitigated Negative Declaration. We therefore
request a continuance until a future date.

We agree to waive all applicable time periods under LAMC Section 12.32 within which
the City Council must act prior to November 21, 2019.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

%774 %

611 S. Westlake Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90057 Tel: (213) 483-6363 ¢ Fax: (213) 483-0088



